Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

11th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 - Growing and Changing Session

On **Monday, 17th June**, Wendy Mason a Healthy Families Practitioner from the NHS Healthy Families Team is coming into school to deliver a Growing and Changing session to our year 6 children in gender groups. As part of this session, the following terms will be discussed with the children – puberty, the reproductive system, the menstrual cycle and scientific names for body parts associated with these terms.

Please follow the link to view the PowerPoint presentation which will be shared with the children:

https://walmsleyprimary.schudio.com/growing-and-changing-year-6

If you would like your child to take part in this session, parental consent can be given via our School Gateway App (by Friday please).

Many thanks

Mr Catterall & Mrs Saxby